

Wesley Chapel Elementary School
Dr. Wendy B. Gravely, Principal
110 Potter Road South
Monroe, NC 28110
Phone 704.296-3081
Fax 704.296-3080
wces.ucps.k12.nc.us

March 19, 2014

Dear Parents,

We would like to welcome you and your child(ren) to Wesley Chapel Elementary School. We look forward to having you join the Wesley Chapel family.

We will have a New Family Welcome Night activity April 10, 2014 at 6:30 PM in the school cafeteria. We will have staff members and representatives of our PTO present to provide information and answer any questions you may have. A tour of the school will also be provided during this meeting.

It will not be necessary for you to come to Wesley Chapel to register your child(ren). Cumulative folders will be delivered to the school prior to the beginning of the school year. Teacher and class assignments for students for the upcoming year will be mailed out to parents along with transportation information and important dates on Open House and our first curriculum night.

We hope you are as excited as we are about the upcoming school year. We know there will be wonderful learning opportunities as well as exciting enrichment activities throughout the year.

Again, we welcome you and look forward to meeting you on our New Family Welcome Night April 10th.

Sincerely,

Dr. Wendy B. Gravely, Principal

Mr. Eric Doan, Assistant Principal

